
From: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR 
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2023 2:19 PM 
To: Werner, Leah 
Subject: DNR Comments on the Green Bay MGP ERA Work Plan Addendum 
 
Leah,  
 
DNR does not have any comments for the ERA Work Plan Addendum for the Green Bay MGP Site. Thank 
you for the opportunity to review and provide comment. 
 
Sarah 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Sarah Krueger, P.G. 
Contaminated Sediment Specialist 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay WI 54313-6727 
Phone: (920) 510-8277 
Sarah.Krueger@wisconsin.gov 
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